
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 

We have had an exciting second week back in school with 

Open The Book visiting, our Arts morning and also the 

arrival of this little visitor in  the car park on Thursday. 

We are hoping he will stay at our 

hedgehog hotel !! 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4— Jack B 
For supporting and encouraging 

others on Arts morning 

Year 2— Jamie 
For his enthusiasm and  

perseverance in maths 
Reception/Year 1— Florence 

For using interesting describing 

words when talking about new and 

old toys 

 

Week ending September 16th 2016 

Letters—paper 

Clubs Letter—Year 1 to 4 

School Photographs —All 

All letters are posted on our 

website  

Parents Autumn Diary and  

School Term Dates for 2016 to 

2017 are  on the website today 

 

  Early Birds and Little Owls News 

We have two new play Supervisors beginning next week.  

Joann Nicholas and Chloe Leach will be in charge of our 

Monday and Wednesday sessions. Louise Cooper, Mrs White 

and Andrea Davis will continue to run our Tuesday, Thursday 

and Friday sessions.  

All agreements will be sent out next week for signing and 

invoices will be sent out for both Early Birds and Little Owls 

on the last week of each half term. This will be week  

beginning October 16th 2016 and should be paid before the 

following term begins. We are now only accepting cheques 

and payments through P4S and not receiving any cash in 

school.  Early bird adhocs will also be invoiced from 

next week to reduce administrative duties. 

New T E Day Date 

Monday November 28th 

School closed for staff training 

ECO NEWS 
We will only distribute letters in paper 

form if they require a reply or  

signature. All other notifications and 

letters will be posted on the website. 

We will send you a text to let you know 

they are here. Our ECO team are  

aiming to reduce the amount of paper 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Daisy May 

Who celebrates her 

birthday this week. 

 

Corks 

Year 3 and 4 are  

collecting wine corks for  

Christmas. If you have 

any please collect them 

and pass on to Mrs Mayo. 

Individual School  

Photographs 

Tuesday 20th  

September 2016 

Winter uniform please 


